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Comments: | believe the fact that most of the closed areas are close to the Front Range will create undue
hardships for people who live along the Front Range who want to shoot. Frustration at having to drive long
distances to shoot will result in illegal shooting, trash, damage, etc. Please give people along the Front Range
more opportunities to shoot.

Also,
| recommend site NFSR 865. Itis in a deep bowl and though a 1,000 yard range cannot be built it will serve the

residents the best. Noise will be contained, grazing will not be severely impacted.

Site NSFR 255A is in the middle of Badger Flats where the are 250 camping sites and 500-1,000 people per
weekend recreating. Too many people for safety.

Site NSFR 704 is in the middle of a migration corridor and will be devastating to the elk, deer and pronghorn.



